
 
 

 

845 Larch Ave. 

Elmhurst, IL  60126 

Phone 630.993.6306 

Fax 630.516.6863 

Email:  barbara.kelkhoff@chamberlain.com 

 

 
December 4, 2013 

 
Federal Communication Commission 

Equipment Authorization Division 

Application Processing Branch 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, Maryland 21046 

 

 
FCC ID: HBW1D7991 for circuit assembly 1D8024-1 

Request for Class 2 Permissive Change 

 

We, Chamberlain Group, Inc., hereby request a Class 2 Permissive Change. 

 

In support of the Class 2 Permissive Change, the following is stated: 

 
The reason for the change was to eliminate multipath interference and 
poor receiver performance on 315 MHz D code and Wayne Dalton 372.5 MHz 
Rolling code devices.  Adding +/- 100 KHz to the center frequency 

eliminates this issue we are seeing while still being well within the 
occupied bandwidth’s allowable limits.   

 
I would appreciate your prompt attention to the submittal. If there are 

any questions, please call me at 630-993-6306 or send a fax to 630-516-

6863. 

 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Kelkhoff 

Regulatory Project Manager II 

Chamberlain Group, Inc. 

845 Larch Ave. 

Elmhurst, IL. 60126 

 

 

 

 


